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Dear US Family Health Plan Member:

Welcome to the US Family Health Plan. We are honored that you have selected the US Family Health Plan to meet your family’s health care needs. We have a long history of providing health care to the uniformed services.  We are proud of the high marks our members have given us for the quality of care and personal attention they receive. Everyone at the US Family Health Plan (“The Plan”) is dedicated to helping you get the care you need. 

Enclosed is your US Family Health Plan Welcome Packet.   The packet contains important information on the Plan including your US Family Health Plan Member Handbook, Member Quick Reference Guide, participating provider and pharmacy listing, pharmacy benefit information and other valuable information. It is a good idea to review this information and become familiar with your coverage, responsibilities and what to do when you need medical services. Additionally, your temporary identification card is included. Your permanent identification card should arrive within four (4) weeks. 

If you need any additional assistance, please call Member Services during our new extended business hours, Monday-Friday from 9:00am-5:00pm. Our Toll-Free number is 1-800-241-4848, and we are here to help. Also visit our new and improved Web Site at www.usfhp.net for news, forms, and valuable information about “the Plan”. 

In our 3rd Decade, the US Family Health Plan’s priority is to continue providing quality lifetime health care to the men, women, and their dependants who devoted themselves to protecting America’s families. Thank you for your confidence and your membership. We look forward to serving your health care needs.

Sincerely,

US Family Health Plan

